
September 26, 2011

Dear Parents,
! In preparation for an upcoming science 
lesson on the concept of float and sink we are 
asking each student to bring in 2 small items. 
We will be testing these items to see if they float 

or sink. Please only send in items that you do not need 
back. For example, you could send in a bottle top and a 
clothes pin. Other items that would work well are popsicle 
sticks, cotton balls, bottles, clay, buttons, or toothpicks; 
however, you are welcome to send in other materials as 
well. Please make sure to send in your childʼs 2 items by 
Monday, October 3rd. 
! ! ! ! ! ! Thanks so much,
! ! ! ! ! ! Mrs. Hutton


